
SEASONS GREETINGS 

It's been a tough year for everyone but we wish to spread a little cheer with this festive
newsletter. We hope you enjoy reading what we have been up to and our exciting plans

for our 21st year. The countdown to Christmas has begun and we are launching an
exciting fundraiser as part of our Christmas giving campaign. 

Once again we thank everyone who continues to support our work and wish you all a
merry Christmas.

This year has seen us undertake a variety of new projects. Funding from the Jump Award
Scheme has enabled us to upgrade the children's play area with some exciting new play

equipment.

The adults garden has had a makeover with a new outdoor seating area and accessible path
way. A new Interactive smart board system has also been added into the young adults indoor
area. Additionally the adults service gained funding to deliver a weekly, mind, body and soul

session focussing on physical and emotional health.

Despite the challenges of Covid-19 we have continued to support our families through covid
safe ways of working. Funding from the TNL community fund enabled us to deliver activity

packs to our children and adults and to offer a range of on-line 'zoom' activities. 

In November we launched our YouTube channel and adults digital visual timetable, which has
proven to be very popular.

We have lots of things planned for 2021 and hope for an actioned packed, fun filled year!
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2020 at SNOOP



Hello my name is Natalie. Since the Lockdown started I have been  keeping myself
busy. I have been helping at home washing up and learning to use the washing
machine and the dryer. I found out my arms are not long enough to peg washing out
on the line, it is really hard, at least I tried. 

Each day I have jobs to do. It is important to me. I have been doing my activities
and my lockdown book and I have been doing a sponsored walk to raise money for
SNOOP so  I get outside.

It has been hard, I have been sad sometimes my sister she had cancer and she went
into a hospice in Hull and in July she died.  Sometimes it has been fun too. I miss my
friends, I don’t like this virus I want to come back to SNOOP soon.

Thank you for listening, Natalie

30 for 30
campaign

In 2020 we launched our 30
for 30 campaign

We aim to raise £30,000
through a range of

fundraising activities.

Special thanks to Jenni R
and Natalie for their

walking challenges. They
raised £150 between them!

In 2021 what
challenges could you
take on for SNOOP? 

Thanks to all our 2020
funders and
supporters

Ju:mp
Sovereign Health Care 

Bradford Council Holiday food and
activity scheme

Bradford East Community Chest
TNL Community Foundation
Five lane Ends Community

Partnership
The Percy Bilton Foundation

The Charles and Elsie Sykes Trust
The Sobell Foundation

Young adults story 2020

Parent/carer comments 2020

When asked if attending the SNOOP

summer play scheme helped their

child to have fun and be happier, 

100% of parents and carers said yes

“We were lost without SNOOP during

Lock-down”

"SNOOP is her life"



Giving a small donation to a local charity like SNOOP makes a
huge difference to the work we do.

£10 will pay for play resources such as paints, pens and paper

£30 will provide one hour of care for a child with SEND

£100 will provide sensory resources for children and adults with
learning disabilities

Are you a company? then why not make us your charity of the year?
All donors will receive a personalised thank you letter.

DONATE HERE 
https://www.snoopcharity.org/donate/

Buy a bauble for our virtual 

Christmas tree
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